
LIBRARY & INFORMATION SERVICES 
PRINTING SERVICES UPGRADE  

To all Students and Staff 

SMU is upgrading printing services in the Library. The process will entail the installation of 
new machines as well as software upgrades. Printing will be disrupted on 19 October 2021 
and will not be available for the entire day.  

Normal printing will resume on 20 October 2021. 

Please make sure that you plan accordingly.  

We apologise for any inconvenience that this may cause. 

S.N. KIBIRIGE 
DIRECTOR (LIS) 
06/10/2021 


